Grazebrook Primary School
Lordship Road, London N16 0QP
Telephone: 0208 802 4051

GBoffice@newwavefederation. co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid

Headteacher: Mrs Katie Beecroft

Wednesday 11th December 2024

Dear Grazebrook families,
Re: Assistant Headteacher and SENCo Staffing Update

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to inform you that there will be a change of
Assistant Headteacher and SENCo at Grazebrook from January.

As some of you may be aware, Ms Conlon has made the decision to leave London and
relocate back home to Ireland with her family. This move is happening sooner than she
anticipated, meaning that she will be leaving Grazebrook at the end of this term.

We are delighted to inform you that we have now appointed an experienced school
senior leader, Mrs Alex Stockbridge, to take over the role of Assistant Headteacher and
SENCo from Ms Conlon. Mrs Stockbridge will be visiting Grazebrook on Thursday 12th
and Friday 13th of December in order for a thorough handover to take place before she
takes up her post in January.

I am sure you will join me in thanking Ms Conlon for her hard work, passion and
dedication to supporting the children and families of Grazebrook. Please do say hello
and introduce yourself to Mrs Stockbridge when you see her over the coming days. She
will formally introduce herself in January and be in touch with many of you during the
first half of the spring term.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Ms
Bunbury or myself.

Best wishes,

Katie Beecroft
Headteacher



